
Ms. Miceli            Mrs. Boisvert                                   Mrs. Rhey-Fisher 

 

 

 

Dear Incoming Third Grader and Family, 

    

Congratulations and welcome to Third Grade at Global!  The third-grade team is looking forward 

to an exciting 2017-2018 school year! We are pleased to announce that we will begin on Tuesday, 

August 29, 2017. 

    

Third grade will be a busy year so every student needs to come to school prepared.  We ask 

that every student comes to school daily and with a backpack to help them stay organized.  We 

teach students to be responsible and prepare them for what lays ahead; therefore, projects, 

daily homework and other information sent home from school are due on its specified due date!  

 

Be prepared! Please check out our grade level website to learn more about themes and 

expectations for our six IB Units of Inquiry at www.gca3rd.weebly.com. We will be updating and 

referring to this website throughout the year. 

 

We ask that you send in the following supplies to ensure student success: 
 

• Three spiral bound notebooks- 1 green, 1 red and 1 blue 

• Four two pocket folders with fasteners- 1 yellow, 1 green, 1 red and 1 blue 

• One 1 and ½ inch binder with clear sleeves on the front and back 

• One box of crayons 

• Bottled glue/glue sticks 

• Scissors 

• Pack of pencils 

• Hand sanitizer 

• Lysol or Clorox wipes 

• Tissues 

• Paper towel rolls 

• Paper towel tube (for a beginning/end of year time capsule project) 

 

As summer comes to an end, we urge you to read nightly with your student. Reading for about 

30 minutes per night is an expectation in third grade.  Students, we look forward to meeting you 

and your parents as you begin your journey into third grade. Please be in uniform and ready to 

be safe, respectful and responsible as you enter into your new room! 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

The third grade team 

http://www.gca3rd.weebly.com/

